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1000.0 
Non-Discrimination Statement 

 
Gillette Community College District is an equal opportunity institution and as such, does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, national origin, religion, age, veteran status, political 
affiliation, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity, or any other characteristic protected under 
applicable federal, state, or local law in admission or access to or treatment or employment in its 
educational programs or activities. Direct inquiries or complaints to Ted Gardner, Interim Human 
Resources Director, 300 W Sinclair Drive, Gillette, WY 82718, or 
tgardner@gillettecollege.org, or the U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights, 1244 Speer 
Blvd., Ste. 310, Denver, CO 80204-3582, 303-844-5695 or TDD 303-844-3417. 
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